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The Borders Partnership of Primary Schools 

Glebeland Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

KEY DATES: 

 
26th October Half Term 
2nd November children return to school 
4th November Child Flu vaccines 

DRIVING IN TO SCHOOL 

Please can I ask parents to be particularly careful when 
driving in to school at drop off and pick up times.  The 
school field is very muddy at the moment and as such is 
a skid risk if people drive too fast.  Please also keep your 
children close to you when walking to your car to avoid 

accidents. 

ANTI BULLYING WEEK  

Class 1 has been on a Bear Hunt They 
read the story and explored the 
adjectives. 

 

 
     
    
 
                  
 
 
 
 
 

          

Class 2 have been learning about the difference between a 
question and a statement.  They have also been learning about 
the monarchy so have decided to write a letter to Her Majesty the 
Queen to ask her some of their questions 
      

                                                     

Class 3 have been reading the poem 
‘The Hippogrump’ and they used their 
imaginations to paint what they thought 
he might look like. 
 

 
                              

                                    

 

Class 4 Have been very busy.  They painted Spooky pictures 
focusing on graduation of tone and in English produced some 
exciting news reports about the Minotaur! 

 

            
 
 
 

During Anti-Bullying week last week 
the children discussed different forms 
of bullying and worked out the best 
ways to stop this happening. 
They expressed their views on the 
subject very colourfully! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

     

OUR CLASSWORK THIS WEEK 

PARENTS EVENINGS 

Parents Evenings will take place 
after half term and we will be using 
a new online appointments 
system. 


